
For the year ended 30 April 2020 
 
Statement by the Directors in performance of their statutory duties in accordance with s172(1) 
Companies Act 2006 
 
The Board of Directors consider that they have acted in a way they consider would be most likely to 
promote the success of the company for the benefit of its members as a whole (having regard to the 
stakeholders and matters set out in s172(1)(a-f) of the act) in the decisions taken during the year 
ended 30 April 2020. 
 
As the Board of Directors, our intention is to behave responsibly and ensure that management 
operate the business in a responsible manner, operating within high standards of business conduct 
and good governance. 
 
The Directors intention is to behave responsibly towards our stakeholders and treat them fairly and 
equally, so they too may benefit from the successful delivery of our plan. 
 
When making strategic decisions the Directors have taken into account the likely consequences of 
these decisions in the long term. 
 
 

Employees 
The Company appreciates and understands the importance of the role of each of its employees and 
through regular management meetings is able to keep all employees up to speed with key initiatives. 
The company offers a flexible working approach where it can accommodate and this is much 
appreciated by those employees who use it who have had to adapt to working form home 
conditions during the COVID 19 crisis. 
 
Customers 
NCH (UK) Limited has always been a customer focussed organisation. We are working at levels of the 
business to meet our expectations especially during the later months of the year with increased 
demand for COVID 19 related products. 
 
Suppliers 
The company is committed to fair payment practices for all our valued suppliers and additional key 
personnel have been added to the procurement team to support supplier development and 
relationships. 
 
Community and the environment 
NCH (UK) Limited complete various charity days to raise money for the local community. 
 
Business conduct 
The Company's policy is to conduct all of its business in an honest and ethical manner. The Company 
takes a zero-tolerance approach to bribery and corruption and is committed to acting professionally, 
fairly and with integrity in all business dealings and relationships wherever it operates and 
implements and enforces effective policies and systems to counter bribery. 


